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To the members of the Senate Committee on the Judiciary  

 

I’m emailing in strong support of SB 1576.  We need to make sure that our access to 

Oregon beaches is preserved, and property owners that are civic minded and kind 

enough to allow the public to use their property not be punished for doing the right 

thing.  Since the days of Governor Oswald West, we’ve prided ourselves on our 

groundbreaking efforts to make all our beaches open to the public.  We need to 

maintain this wonderful tradition, so it’s critical to protect property owners from being 

sued.   

 

Thank you 

 

Ray Quisenberry  

Salem 

 

 


